
Gennarino joined the volunteer team in June of 2017 after his final year of high 
school and entering McMaster University. He has spent his time volunteering in 
the Emergency Room. 

When we asked Gennarino what inspired him to start volunteering at BCHS he 
said he has an overwhelming passion for helping others and wanted to give back 
to the community that gives him opportunities. In addition, he wanted to 
immerse himself in the health care environment at an early stage as he looks 
forward to a career in health care. 

Gennarino is an outgoing individual with a positive outlook on life. His parents 
have taught him to work hard and be goal oriented. Along with volunteering at 
BCHS Gennarino has been involved in numerous other volunteer efforts, such as 
Brantford Food Bank Christmas Baskets, Ferrero Children’s Christmas Party, and 
Brantford Earth Day Community Tree Plant. 

Ultimately Gennarino would like to be a physician one day and knows that his 
contribution of time to those who need it during difficult times of illness makes a 
difference in his community.  

GENNARINO 

LAMACCHIA 

Thank you Gennarino for helping improve the  
lives of patients at BCHS!  


